
 

Friday 22nd March 2019  Honour Industry Truth    

Phone: 02 6769 3253   Fax: 02 6769 3128  Email: nundle-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
 

Web: www.nundle-p.schools.nsw.gov.au               www.facebook/nundlepublicschool 

Nundle Public School 

 

Newsletter 

Term 1 – Week  8 

Good afternoon everyone, 
 
Since writing to you all last, our school classrooms 
have undergone a dramatic change. Our furniture has 
received a much needed facelift with students in all 
classrooms receiving our new classroom furniture. Stu-
dents were immensely excited about the vibrant colours 
and interesting shapes of their new classroom additions. 
These types of furniture serve a significant purpose in 
ensuring students are becoming confident, self regulat-
ed learners. Opportunities to work in a variety of group 
situations to support each other, while providing flexi-
ble learning and working options are also invaluable in 
developing habits of self-regulated learnings. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
On Thursday, we welcomed the students from 
Dungowan Public School to join us in Harmony Day 
and National Day of Action Against Bullying. All of 
our students collectively agreed to Take a Stand 
Against Bullying by calling it out, and being active by-
standers. We often talk about having the courage to 
stand up to our friends to help them make strong deci-
sions and this day focused on giving students the 
strength to do that. Participation in these days is about 
bringing everyone together to choose kindness over 
anything else. Next week, we will have a visit from a 
puppeteer to deliver an expert piece on bullying and to 
reinforce the messages we have been teaching students. 

It has been great to receive some notifications through 
our School Stream App. Remember that the App is the 
location for all notes that go home, so if you are miss-
ing something, you should find it there. There is even 
an option to sign notes through the App which will 
help save on paper. 
 
Tomorrow, we will be having the State election at 
school, and no election is complete without a sausage 
sizzle. Please come down and support the sausage siz-
zle and while you are here, you may find some used 
furniture that may be of interest. For a small donation, 
you could have a study space for your children to com-
plete homework or do their own projects. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
On Tuesday, I accompanied Riley Denton, Gryffyd 
Trousdale and Sienna Burr to the Tamworth Zone foot-
ball trials. Riley and Gryffyd represented the school 
with pride and learnt some new skills along the way. 
Sienna was successful in gaining selection in the Zone 
Girls team and will head off to Gunnedah on Tuesday 
for the North West Regional Trials. Congratulations 
Sienna and good luck. 
 
With lots happening in our school calendar, I encour-
age everyone to download the School Stream App to 
receive notes and notifications about what is happen-
ing. 
 
Regards 
 
Stephen Gadd 
Principal 
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MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY  THURSDAY  FRIDAY WEEKEND 

Week 8 

18 19 20 21 22 23 & 24 

   Harmony Day  
& Deadly  

Australians 
Visit 

Science /
Engineering 

Challenge 5/6 
Canteen 

 

Week 9 
25 26 27 28 29 30 &31 

   Stamp out  
bullying 

Canteen  
 

Week 10 
1 April 2 3 4 5 6 & 7 

    Canteen 
 

 

Week 11 
8 9 10 11 12 13 & 14 

   Woolomin SRC 
Disco 

Last Day  
of Term   

 

 MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY  THURSDAY  FRIDAY WEEKEND 

Week 1 
29 30 1 May 2 3 4 & 5 

    Canteen  DOG RACE 

Week 2 
6 7 8 9 10 11 & 12 

    Canteen  

Week 3 
13 14 15 16 17 18 & 19 

 P&C AGM   Canteen  

 Week 4  

20 21 22 23 24 25 & 26 

    Canteen  

Week 5  

27 28 29 30 31 1 & 2 June 

    Canteen  

3 4 5 6 7 8 

Week 6  
   School Photos Canteen  
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Class Awards 12th March  Class Awards 18th March  

Years K/1/2  Years K/1/2  

Jack Shepherd Always listening to and follow instructions Indie Listening and following instructions 

Echo Using strategies when reading  Lincoln Using more strategies when reading 

Henry S  Excellent narrative writing Jasmine Using different strategies effectively in Maths. 

Year 3/4  Year 3/4   

Milla  Contributions to class discussions. Alex Helping others to complete their work 

Jamie Problem solving in maths  Caitlin Participating enthusiastically in maths 

Tarleiya  Trying her hardest Year 5/6  

Phoebe  Striving for excellence Chloe Persistent problem solving in maths 

Year 5/6     

Faith  Excellent  school representation    

Coen Excellent  school representation    

Clay  Excellent  school representation    

Jesse  Excellent  school representation    

Montana  Excellent  school representation    

Throughout the year, and particularly at the 
start of each term, a number of permission 
notes are sent home. It is extremely important 
these are returned in a timely manner by the 
listed due date. Re-
turned notes allows of-
fice and teacher’s time 
to fully organise and 
cater for events. Con-
tinually chasing up un-
returned notes, takes 
valuable time away 
from the other im-
portant jobs that go on 
behind the scenes. Un-returned notes may re-
sult in those students being unable to partici-
pate in school events.  
 
We acknowledge that there are many notes 
sent home and it can be hard to keep a track of 
what’s due which is one of the reasons we have 
started using the SchoolStream app. The major-
ity of the permission notes are available through 
the app and they will also be sent home in pa-
per format with the students and we encourage 
parents to remind students to check their bags 
each day. Should you need a copy please ring 
the office and we can arrange for an additional 
one to be sent home.   
 

Our SchoolStream app delivers information, in-
stantly and directly to parents on their mobile 
devices. From there you are able to sign per-
mission notes, submit absentee forms, find the 
canteen menu and so much more. Please 
download SchoolStream from your app store.   
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Any camp is great for a child. The first camp will 
be challenging for a while but the next one will 
be terrific. I loved my dance camp, I got a bit 
home sick but just for a short amount of time 
but besides that I loved it. I made new friends 
like Izzy and Fraya and Charlotte. We had the 
best time dancing.  
 
There were 76 kids from all around the North 
West region and Tamworth region. I was one of 
4 boys. There were 72 girls and 4 boys includ-
ing me. Then we would wake up at 7.00 and get 
ready for breakfast at 8.00 then we would go to 
the Homestead, that's the big hall and we would 
split. Juniors, intermediate and seniors and 
keep rotating our dancing with different Teach-
ers for the whole day. We learnt and practised 
all different styles of dance and we are perform-
ing the 4 routines at CAPERS this year. We al-
so performed them in front of the TAS kids and 
parents at the house concert on the last day. 
 
Thank you Mr Gadd for giving me permission to 
go on this incredible experience. 
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On Thursday the 28

th
 of February 2019, Year 

3/4 went on an excursion to Tamworth. First we 
went to the Tamworth Regional Art Gallery. 
Then we went to Hopscotch Park for lunch and 
a quick play. After that we went to ‘Dome’ to 
visit the Planetarium. 
By Phoebe 
 
Below are some of the things that we saw and 
learnt.  
 
Art Gallery 
I learnt that to be an 
artist you just have to 
believe. - Bailey. 
 
You can use many different materials to make 
art. - Cooper. 
 
There are holes in your finger tips that release 
oil and if you touch the paintings they can be 
destroyed. - Jamie 
 
Art work can be a vase. - Eric 
 
Abstract art can be interpreted in many different 
ways. - Phoebe 
Different art galleries collect different types of 
art works. Tamworth collects art works made 
from fibre. - Alex 
 
We looked at a water colour and had to tell 
what we saw in it. - Zemma 
 
Tamworth Art gallery has lots of textiles, sculp-
tures and canvas painted with water colours 
and oils. Emily 
 
Different artists paint the same things in differ-
ent ways. Xavier. 
 
I learnt that some people are very good at 
painting but it is just in them. Maton 
 
I learnt that paintings can mean many different 
things. Tarlieya. 
 
We were lucky enough to visit the ‘back room’, 
it had to be kept at a certain temperate to pro-
tect the paintings. Milla. 
 
 
 

 
Planetarium  
Stars are put together to form pictures. Maton 
You need to do a lot of training before you can 
go into space. - Jamie 
If you wake up really early you can see mars.  
- Tarlieya 
 
Astronauts have to train under water as it is the 
closest thing on earth to space. - Milla 
 
In space if you don’t exercise for 2hrs per day 
you can die. - Eric 
 
The earth rotates around the sun and the moon 
rotates around the earth. - Cooper 
 
1 300 000 earths can fit inside the sun. - Xavier 
 
There are many constellations that when put 
together form a picture. - Emily 
 
Aboriginal people also use the stars to tell sto-
ries. - Phoebe 
 
Astronauts have not visited mars yet. - Max 
 
The planetarium was cool because you could 
see all the planets on the dome roof. - Zemma. 
 
I learnt that if something goes wrong in space it 
is a matter of life and death. - Alex 
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On Sunday Year 6 students went to the Halo-
gen Young Leader’s Day including year sixes 
from Woolomin, Currabubula, Moonbi, Attunga, 
Dungowan and Timbumburi also other small 
schools attended. It took a long five to six hours 
to get to our destination in Sydney. We went to 
Maroubra Bay for some beach activities like 
soccer, cricket and walks on the sand. We went 
back to Maroubra Bay Public School where we 
ate pizza for dinner and slept we also watched 
a movie called Monster Trucks. The next day 
we got up, had breakfast and set off on our jour-
ney to the Halogen Young Leaders Day, our 
first speaker was Tim Diamond. He told us 
about African kids who needed better schooling, 
which is what the Cotton On Foundation sup-
ported. Our next speaker was Cate Campbell 
she is a champion swimmer and she spoke 
about how you have to work towards things you 
want, in order to get them and to show kind-
ness. Finally our last speaker of the day was 
Holly Ferling a world famous cricketer. She 
talked about setbacks and how you will come 
across them in your life but you have to keep 
trying and keep moving forward. This was an 
inspirational experience for me and my fellow 
year sixes. Then we got on the bus and drove 
back to Nundle and we stopped to have 
McDonald’s  for dinner.     
By Faith Smith 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
Caitlin had a successful day competing in the 
Blandford Horse Sports on Friday the 8th. Well 
done Caitlin! 
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Canteen News 
 

Canteen has resumed on Fridays. Next term we will be looking for 
some extra volunteers to help out on canteen days. Could all lunch 
orders be in separate paper bags with your child's name, class and 
order written on bag with money enclosed. 
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HARMONY DAY 
Dungowan Public School came to visit yesterday to join us in celebrating  

HARMONY DAY. The students participated in a number of activities which 
 included Harmony Day activities, T-Ball/sport activities and Anti-Bullying  

sessions.  
 

The Anti-Bullying sessions were also following up on the recent  
National Day of Action Against Bullying . 



 

Friday 22nd March 2019  Honour Industry Truth    

Phone: 02 6769 3253   Fax: 02 6769 3128  Email: nundle-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
 

Web: www.nundle-p.schools.nsw.gov.au               www.facebook/nundlepublicschool 

 

DEADLY AUSTRALIANS VISIT 
 

Deadly Australians visited our school this week. Students from Nundle and 
Dungowan were involved. The students were given informative information 
about deadly animals. All students were given a poster to take home. Some  
students were brave enough to volunteer to hold some of these creatures. 


